Mr. A. H. Gerard, Buildings and Grounds, University of Kansas.

Dear Mr. Gerard:

This letter is written to confirm the statement that I never give permission to any boys, with the exception of University students, to use Robinson Gymnasium at any time. This goes also for the University High School boys who are not permitted to use any part of the gymnasium unless they are under the direct supervision of Mr. Strait, their gym instructor.

This building is for the use of University students only.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AHQ